
 

 

 

 

January 8, 2014 

 

 

To:  All Bel Fuse Inc. customers 

 

From:  R. McBrien, Product Manager, Fuse Div. 

 

Subject:  Bel Fuse Series MQ (0674-xxxx-xx) and MS (0676-xxxx-xx) 

 

 

Due to below factors, Bel will EOL the subject fuse series in 2014.  At present 

time, the anticipated Last Buy Date will be Sept. 30, 2014, with all orders to be 

completed and shipped by Dec. 31, 2014. 

 

The contributing factors leading to this decision include: 

 

1. Decreasing sales volumes over last few years. 

2. Increasing labor and material costs. 

3. Aging production equipment.  

If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support person or me 

directly. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Bob McBrien 

Product Manager, Fuse Div. 

bmcbrien@belf.com 
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